
We are very excited that you have chosen Eggar’s to be your new secondary school in September 2024.  

We love our school and know that you will too.   

Shortly after the holidays, we will be in touch with the key information and dates for your transition

journey from Primary to Secondary school. This will include the following:

An introduction to our staff team

Key dates for Meet the Tutor Evening and Shuffle Up Day

Summer holiday Bonding Days

Uniform details

Autumn Term Dates
 

For now, I wish you all the best in your upcoming Standard Assessment Tests and hope you have a

relaxed Easter break.  

We look forward to meeting you soon and to giving you a warm Eggar’s welcome! 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students in Year 6

Sarah Holman

Head Teacher

Eggar’s School

Kind Regards,
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